
Dear Chair Nathanson & Revenue Committee Members: As an Oregon taxpayer during this time of crisis, I am outraged that OFRI 
is abusing tax dollars, distorting science, and helping to destroy our forests on behalf of Big Timber. This MUST stop.

OFRI misleads Oregonians with dishonest advertising: OFRI spends millions of dollars annually to push out television, radio and 
digital media advertisements spreading the message that Oregon’s forest laws are strong. OFRI’s advertisements ignore the stories 
of Oregonians currently experiencing the negative impacts of industrial logging, and dishonestly suggest that Oregon is a leader in 
environmentally sound forestry.

Please pass this bill out of committee as soon as possible.  Thank you. 


